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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 9:38 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

  

From: Ata Saedi 

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 9:37:42 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 

To: Patrino Beth 
Subject: HB 2269 

As an Oregonian, I support HB 2269 

 

Regards, Ata Saedi, a Tualatin Resident 


